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I oppose the right of physical therapists in Oregon to be authorized to dry needle. 

Acupuncturists go through extensive training in order to provide care and honor 

sacred Chinese medicinal values in order to practice. The thought of abandoning the 

profound ways in which the medicine is built upon, would decrease its effectiveness.  


